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1 0CT 1963,
Reliance House, 20, Water Street, DIW%

Telegrams: Register, Liverpool Telephone: Central 8891 (5 Lines)

Publications. 10th October, 1963%.

Dear Sir,

I thank you for your letter of the
9th October, about the "ST. BOTOLPH", and
assure you that whenever we receive information
regarding the breaking up of ships, we inform
you of the name and address of the breakers
if we are able to obtain this at the time.

I find, however, that even when a
decision has been made to sell for breaking up,
the actual arrangements are frequently changed
at the last minute. In recent weeks here
we have been assured in two ceses that the
vessel was to be broken up at one yard, and then
within a fortnight I have been told that the vessel
has been sold to another yard.

In the case of the "ST. BOTOLPH"
I have learnt this morning that although the
vessel is to be broken up at Glasson Dock,
it has been sold to Lacmots Ltd., of Sheerness on
Sea.

Yours faithfully,

Secretary to the
Liverpool Committee.

The Secretary,
LONDON.







